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* President’s Message ** President’s Message *  

* Scotty is doing an outstanding job as our new Prez! Way to go, Scotty! Also, a huge 

thanks to the board for stepping up and getting everything organized for the Memorial 

Day Contest. Thanks for all your hard work! 

 

* Introductions: Brian was introduced by his dad, Don Craddock. George was introduced 

by Rym Partridge. 

 

* This month we will be meeting at El Palomar again. We had a great February meeting, 

back in our old Banquet Room, with privacy and great happy hour deals! Scotty asks that 

you bring ideas for surf designs for the contest. Bring in any shirts or other apparel you 

may have with some designs that can spark creative ideas! Also,  brainstorm any ideas for 

contest names and bring them to the next meeting, 

 

* Contest Update: the 2010 Memorial Day Contest will be held at the Lane. Waylon is 

carefully managing our budget. More contest updates will be on the way... 

Hi everybody! Hope February has been treating you all well and 

that your wetsuits have never completely dried. Seems like 

there is swell over the entire planet! The islands were great! 

Nice to have a sunburn in February. My family and I got home 

late Friday night. Made it out hours before tsunami warnings 

rang out. Remember to bring one or two of your all time       

favorite surfing shirts to the meeting this month, so we can 

discuss this year's contest shirt logo.  

I am anxious to hear how the scrimmage went with Big Stick. I hope we had a good    

turnout. I would like to thank Jen Coco for doing such an awesome job  with the history 

of the Longboard Union on our  website. I have been checking out other clubs’ websites 

and haven't seen as much history or detail on their pages as Jen has posted on ours. I 

wore a Longboard Union t-shirt to a luau on Kauai and I was approached by a member of 

the Malibu Surf Club who happened to be working there. He asked me if I knew the story 

about one of their members, Peter Piper, and some wild party time that went on between 

our club and Peter. I told him I had not heard of the  incident. Maybe at the meeting one 

of the long time members could fill us in. He also informed me that I should know the his-

tory of the club....ha ha... See you all at the meeting!  

Mahalo, Scotty 
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          Question of the month by Kim Stoner 
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February Dino Den:  

 

Thanks to everyone who contributed stories 

about Sam Reid and made him com alive through 

memories! 
 

 

March Dino’s Den: 

 

1. Who is the original club member on the left? 

2. Who is the guy on the right and what surfboards did he 

make? 



* Next Meeting ** Next Meeting *  
 

 DATE: DATE: Wed. March 3, 2010 
  TIME: TIME: 6pm social, 7pm meeting    
 LOCATION: LOCATION: El Palomar 

    

Questions, comments, suggestions, submissions? 

Please contact Jen Coco via e-mail at jenncoco@hotmail.com 

 

And please visit our website: 

www.santa-cruz-longboard-union.com 
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* Thanks to everyone who supported Annie Spurgeon by going to the Surfrider Café last month. 

Surfrider donated their proceeds to help Annie pay for medical needs to continue her fight 

against cancer. 

 

* What else can we do to help fellow club members? Please let us know how we can pull together to 

make something happen for you. We all want to be a supportive and helpful community who truly 

looks out for its members! 


